
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P7T had a visit from our Digital Technologist this month. 
They had an introduction to Micro:Bits and are very excited to 

use them again! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P3K have enjoyed completing the daily Wordle. We discovered a new website called 
“Spellie”. We tried it out this month as part of our literacy carousel! There was 

lots of challenges and problem solving going on! 

 

P2J have been enjoying using Read Write on their iPad 
during their Learning through play. They are been using the 
Talk & Type tool to research on Google and write on a word 

document. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P3 have completed a KWL on Jam board to introduce their 
new topic, Space. We attached post it notes to discuss what we 
already know about space, what we would like to find out and 

how we would like to research this. 
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P4 have been exploring the coding program Scratch with Miss 
Paterson. They have been learning how to input different movement, 
sound and positional commands in order to create a short animation. 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

P6 have been taking part in their Climate Smarter Project. 
They have been measuring different types of renewable energy. 
They have used meters to measure how strong the sun and wind 
is. They have used technology to measure the electricity.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

As part of their Digital Pupil Voice role, P7T visited 
P2J during their digital learning. They were helping 
P2 to explore Read and Write on their iPads.  



 


